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We are the Body of Christ 

 

When:  Saturday, 9 March @ 5.30pm 
 

Where:  Morayfield Community Uniting Church 
12-16 Weier Road 
 Morayfield QLD 4506 

 
Please bring some food to share for dinner after the service. 

 
Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

Next Gathering 



 

 

 

 

Hello Everyone, 

It is an honour to commence as the Community Lay Director for our wonderful Emmaus Community. My name is David, 

and I did my Emmaus walk with this Community in 2008. Firstly, I would like to thank and acknowledge Michelle for the 

way that she served as our Community Lay Director since 2021. 

The February gathering saw the commissioning of Jill Fletcher and Chad Teschward as the Lay Directors for the next walks, 

which will be held in May this year. What a wonderful way to start the year. Put in date claimers for the 23-26 May for the 

Men’s Walk and 30 May-2 June for the Women’s Walk, both Walks are to be held at Glendalough Outdoor Education 

Centre, Peregian. 

As Michelle shared at the end of last year, we held a special event, ’Why Emmaus’ in October 2023. During that event we 

were able to explore the purpose of Emmaus Ministries and why we as a Community would choose to run these 

ministries. In reflecting on what to share with you at the start of this year, I believe it is worth starting the year revisiting 

the purpose of Emmaus Ministries. A good place to begin is with the Emmaus objective, taken from the national home 

page; Our objective is to inspire, challenge, and equip local church members for Christian action in their homes, churches, 

communities and places of work. 

 The first time that I was on team, I was given Talk 13, Body of Christ to deliver. This talk contains many gems that fits with 

the objective of Emmaus Ministries. You may remember that this talk explains the church’s mission is to tell about God’s 

grace (Kerygma), to live together in God’s grace (Koinonia), and to also share God’s grace in deeds of love and service 

(Diakonia).  I would like to share with you the summary from this talk that I believe applies not only to the churches that 

we are members of, but also to our Emmaus community. 

The Body of Christ needs to offer a real alternative our society. Just as the early church offered a place where people 

could find love, support and moral integrity, our churches need to do the same. The early church grew not only through its 

missionary efforts, but though it being an attractive, supportive place to be, a real alternative. Our churches need to be 

alive and life giving, equipping members to serve and be a witness to their community. May we all participate to ensure 

that our church (Emmaus Community) truly is the Body of Christ, proclaiming the word, being Christian Community and 

serving the world by sharing the love that only comes from God. 

As we prepare for the next walks for our community, I urge you to prayerfully consider sponsorship. Who from your 

church or circle of friends is being placed on your heart to approach to be on an Emmaus walk? If you are unsure about 

sponsorship or concerned about the associated finances, consider talking to other Community members about joint 

sponsorship. It is an amazing privilege and responsibility to sponsor someone on an Emmaus walk. 

If you would like to be involved in the teams for the next walks, please let myself, Chad or Jill know. Please uphold Chad 

and Jill in prayer as they continue to fill all the positions in their teams. 

A couple of date claimers, Candle Lighting will be 25 May for Men’s walk and 1 June for Women’s walk, venue to be 

advised. The April gathering on 13th will be the commissioning of the teams at the Morayfield Uniting Church. 

Looking forward to having a great year for the Emmaus Community and love to see you at the next gathering on 9 March, 

5:30pm at Morayfield Uniting Church. 

De Colores  

David Close 

De Colores 

from the 

Community Lay Director 



 
 
 
 
 
 

                                   De Colores 

                                   from the 

  Community Spiritual Director  

 

 
Hello Everyone 

It seems like we have barely put away the Christmas decoration and we are already into the 

season of Lent.   

The busyness of the world has the capacity to overwhelm us if we are not careful. The season of 

Lent is a wonderful opportunity to take some time out and reflect on what is important in your 

life and remember just how God has journeyed with you. 

I encourage you to take some time to sit with God in the Lenten season and as you do think of 

the many people who have been part of your Christian journey.  Think about how they have 

encouraged you along the way, and ask yourself the question who can I encourage this month 

in their journey. 

 

 

De Colores  
Neil Storey 
Community Spiritual Director 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Emmaus friends 

Thank you to all those who have answered the call to serve on Walks 107 & 108.  The teams are 

coming together well with just a few spots to fill. 

It have been wonderful to have many people who have been so excited to be asked to be on 

team and their enthusiasm has been such a blessing to us.  So continue to pray for our teams -

that the last few places will be filled quickly. 

 Pray too for pilgrims and to ask God to show you anyone that you might sponsor and, if need be, 

get a few friends together to share the cost of sponsoring, or maybe even seek financial 

assistance from your church.  There are many options, so do not let that stop you from 

approaching people to ask to come and experience the walk. 

Thank you for your support and please continue to pray for the team, the pilgrims and the walk 

itself.  The 72hr prayer vigils for both walks are also now available and we would love to see it 

filled prior to the walks.   This can be accessed via the link on the website, 

https://vigil.emmaus.org.au/. 

 

De Colores 
Chad Teschward & Jill Fletcher 
Lay Directors Walks 107 & 108 

 

 

 

https://emmaus.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c4ee88236f023a3a9814c4a93&id=36852a163a&e=2fed84e156


Music 

Music is vital to Emmaus Walks, Face to Face Encounters as well as our Gatherings 

Always looking for people who can play music and lead worship! Please let me 
know if you like to lead singing, play the piano or other accompanying instrument; 
this could be for a Walk an Encounter or for a Gathering. 
 
Do you now a person who might like to be a part of this ministry? 

 
Please contact Leanne 

 

Leanne Close Music Co-ordinator  Phone 0414 768 329 

        Email: music@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

 

 

Emmaus Ministries Australia and 

International Newsletters 

The latest Emmaus Ministries Australia and international Newsletters are available 

using the following links. 

National Website: Emmaus Ministries Australia (campaign-archive.com) 

International Website: The Upper Room (campaign-archive.com) 

 

72 Hour Prayer Vigils 

Check out the Walks or Encounters being held by other communities.  You could join in 

upholding them in prayer on https://vigil.emmaus.org.au/  

 

mailto:music@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=c4ee88236f023a3a9814c4a93&id=028ce16763
https://us7.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=1b5f1dafae8900da3ef72c04d&id=0542d9a4cf
https://emmaus.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c4ee88236f023a3a9814c4a93&id=36852a163a&e=2fed84e156


 

  

Don’t forget 

The bank details for General Donations just in case you missed the Gathering and would like to contribute.   

Bank details for donations to provide Agape gifts of– flowers, rainbow cake, Ice-cream & toppings,  

Communion Elements etc. 

General Donations BSB:        334-040 Walk Agape Donations     BSB: 334-040 

A/c No:    553 890 883      A/c No:   554 465 053 

 

 

 

For any prayer needs that you would like to share with the Emmaus Community,  

 Contact our Prayer Co-ordinator – Jenny Sims 

 

Email: prayer@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au  

Phone: 0406 477 547    

 

 

As we head towards Easter may I encourage you to do as Neil said - to sit 

with God a while and ponder all he means to you and what he wants 

from you. 

May you be challenged and blessed as you recall the events of the first 

Easter and what Jesus did for us on the cross. 

1 Peter 1:3: "Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord 

Jesus Christ! In his great mercy he has given us new birth 

into a living hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ 

from the dead." 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjdlZ2629LcAhWBTbwKHVzoC4UQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.istockphoto.com/sg/illustrations/piggy-bank&psig=AOvVaw0HXc6-RSqVv4roeNnYM3rW&ust=1533448599476250
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjdlZ2629LcAhWBTbwKHVzoC4UQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.istockphoto.com/sg/illustrations/piggy-bank&psig=AOvVaw0HXc6-RSqVv4roeNnYM3rW&ust=1533448599476250
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwju9_Xr3NLcAhVKjLwKHXXaDlEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://carwad.net/catholic-prayer-cliparts&psig=AOvVaw1DZ_nlsS_ugwxfipu8u8gO&ust=1533448994146505


CALENDAR EVENTS 2024 

Date Time Place Comments 

Saturday 
9 March 2024 

5:30pm Morayfield Uniting Church 
12-16 Weier Road 

Morayfield 

Gathering 
 Please bring some food to 

share for dinner  

Saturday 
13 April 2024 

5.30pm Morayfield Uniting Church 
12-16 Weier Road 

Morayfield 

Gathering  
Commissioning for Walks 

107 & 108 
Please bring some food to 

share for dinner 

Saturday 
11 May 2024 

5.30pm Morayfield Uniting Church 
12-16 Weier Road 

Morayfield 

Gathering  
Commissioning for Walks 
107 & 108 (for those not 

there on 13 April) 
23-26 May 2024  Glendalough Outdoor 

Education Centre 
Peregian 

Men’s Walk 

30 May–2 June 2024  Glendalough Outdoor 
Education Centre 

Peregian 

Ladies Walk 

 

Let us know if you have any prayer requests and we will pray for you 

prayer@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Please send Newsletter Items to 

 newsletter@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

WEBSITE ISSUES 

The newsletter is again able to be added and viewed to the BNC website. 

I am in contact with National webmaster as to updating the board details. 

I will let you know when the current issues have been resolved. 

De Colores 

Paul Fletcher 

BNCEM Website Coordinator 

 

mailto:prayer@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:newsletter@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au


YOUR BOARD 

Board Executive  Phone Email 

CLD David Close 0478 636 326 cld@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

CSD Neil Storey 0413 781 951 csd@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Secretary  Currently Vacant  secretary@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Treasurer  Gary Nicholls  0491 160 321 treasurer@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

  3886 5242 (Home) 

Registrar  Rebecca Fletcher  0418 742 931  registrar@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Past CLD  Michelle Krosch 0401 428 271 am@krosch.com.au  

Walk Co-ordinator  David Close  0419 021 308 cldelect@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Face To Face Coordinator Currently Vacant  facetoface@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

   

Co-ordinators 

Prayer Coordinator  Jenny Sims  0406 477 547    prayer@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Supplies Coordinator  David Close  0419 021 308 supplies@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au  

Music Coordinator  Leanne Close  0414 768 329 music@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Dining Room Coordinator  Wayne Morrison 0400 474 122 diningroom@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

 Janelle Morrison 0410 641 377 

Agape Coordinator  Currently Vacant      

Gatherings Coordinator  Andrew Krosch 0411889955 gatherings@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Website Coordinator  Paul Fletcher  0438 747 287 webadmin@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au 

Newsletter Editor Jill Fletcher 0400 687 056 newsletter@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au  

mailto:cld@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:csd@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:am@krosch.com.au
mailto:cldelect@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:facetoface@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:prayer@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:supplies@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:music@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:diningroom@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:gatherings@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:webadmin@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au
mailto:newsletter@brisbanenorthcoast.emmaus.org.au

